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22nd May 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Rock UK Residential Trip 

18th – 21st September 2018 

 

You are invited to a “Rock UK Residential Trip Information 

Meeting” on Tuesday 12th June 2018 at 3.30 pm in the big 

hall.  

 

There will be an opportunity to learn more about this 

exciting trip, and ask any questions you may have.  Olly 

from the Summit Centre will be attending to tell us all 

about the fabulous new facilities. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

   
L Jones  L Sellars 

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 
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